- 0lsen, He wes sssistent oity emgineer, and we were at the

Dre Forrest C. Allon.,

Director of Physieal Fducation.,
University of Kansts,.

Thank you for vour splendid letter of August 3rd.

Yes, your old friend, Brick Young is still here. He
is lporta editor of the loeal psper, and does quite

e bit of service a8 a sport's offieial., He tells me
that in years past he hus worked some of the Kamsese

Missourl games.

by, Young is mand‘bhthm I have talked on

the mbéuh He feels that it is entirely possible, and
e worthy underteking, He tells me that he can be ocounted
on for any publieity or service that he can render. Iir.
Young has quite a file en Dr. Neismith and the evelution
of basketball, and gives talks on the subject.

Ihnnm;mmuh#thcmh.udﬂnhhehlm
e good portion of the coming week. However by the end of
thet time I will have an opportunity to write you more
fully on my ideasand m‘tm- s for yuwr cousideration,

My wife worked as a secretary to a Baker faculty man, who
wes seeretary to the kuum while she was in

school. She handled the eligibility listsof players in
Kenses Conference schools, and says thet she recalls the
picture of the tesam you comched there.

while in school one summer et Emporis, I roomed with en
ex~K.U. player, and I believe captaine-fHerbert "Scoop"

Y. H.CAs for the summer, I believe he married thed r-u.
but I do not knmow where he is now,

If he is in town, I hope to get the opinion ormtsh
Lonberg while in Chieago next week. ¥

Sincerely,

G! Fi Al“ttt.
12068 E. Jefferson S5t
Bloomington, Illinois.




